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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 
 Friday 28th April 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
Skipton Trip – Class 1 
Mrs Corrie and Mrs Pattinson are looking forward to this exciting trip on Thursday. Please 
can all children be at school for 8.45am. We have arranged transport for both journeys to 
and from the station. The train leaves Appleby station for Skipton at 9.35am and we leave 
Skipton station at 15.26pm and arrive back to Appleby station at 16.41. We will arrive back 
to school for just after 5pm. Please make arrangements to collect your child from school. 
Can all children make sure they have the following on the day: 

 Car Seats 

 Small rucksack with 2 snacks and drink 

 Trainers / walking boots 

 Warm clothes 

 Sun cream on and sun hat if necessary. 
 
 
SATS Breakfast Club 
KS2 SATS week for Year 6 will take place week beginning 8th May. As is traditional in our 
school, all Year 6 pupils are cordially invited to attend free SATS breakfast club each 
morning at 8.30am, when toast and juice will be served. 
The SATS time table is as follows: 
Monday – English: reading 
Tuesday – English: grammar, punctuation and spelling 
Wednesday – Mathematics 
Thursday – Mathematics 
Please see flyer enclosed in your child’s plastic wallet for more information about testing in 
Year 6 and Year 2 over the coming weeks.  
 
Class 1 
Please can children bring in a small cardboard box from home that we could use to build 
castles. Also if you have any other junk modelling that could be of use, this would be very 
much appreciated.  
 
Pop in and Play  
Please help us spread the word that there will be a pop in and play session in school and 
nursery next Wednesday (3rd May.) 
 
  



 

 

 

                  

 

Message from Friends  

Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club - there were 46 numbers in the April 
draw.                                                                                         

1st:    £11.50      Karen Winder           Number 41.       

2nd:   £6.90        Helen Gill                   Number 6.  

3rd:    £4.60        Andrew Ferguson     Number 38.   

 New Members can pick up an application form from School, or CR/MM bus shelter, 
it will be £4 for the remaining 4 draws.  The next draw will be on Thursday 18th 
May. Please support your school! 

 
May Fair  
Please help in continuing to sell your raffle tickets and tickets for the duck race far and 
wide. If you would like more raffle tickets to sell, please let us know, as we are determined 
to have a sell-out this year. Donations for raffle prizes, baking and plants would be greatly 
received. 
 
 
Slack Randy MTB Challenge – 24th June  
Please continue to help us promote this exciting event by sharing on Facebook, 
distributing flyers (available in school) or using word of mouth – There’s so much potential 
to raise significant funds so we’re urging everyone to help make the inaugural challenge a 
success.  
 
 
Books for children 
All children have brought home a number of books to keep that they’ve chosen today. This 
follows the recent discovery of two cartons of ex-library books in a storage area. Our 
library has recently been improved thanks to new loaning arrangements with the library 
service, so rather than re-integrating these older titles, we felt they should be enjoyed by 
the children at home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

Safeguarding Children 
There have been 2 reports over the last few weeks of behaviour that has caused suspicion 
by adults in the county. One incident was in Penrith where a man tried to entice a child 
into his car and another incident was recently reported in Kirkby Stephen; a child was 
approached by adults asking to take a photo of the child. Please can you be extra vigilant. 
Both incidents have been reported to the police.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 3rd May  Pop in and play  
Thursday 4th May  Skipton Castle - Class 1 
Monday 8th May KS2 SATS week  
Friday 7th April    Bingo – Orton Village Hall – 7.30pm 
Saturday 13thMay   School Spring Fair  
Sunday 14th May    Walk and teas (Nursery fundraising event)  
Monday 15th May    KS1 SATS week  
Monday 15th May    Urban Strides Dance – Class 2 - Cliburn Village Hall  
Tuesday 16th May    Orienteering – Newton Rigg  
Friday 19th May    Patterdale Hall Adventure day – Y6 
Wednesday 24th May   School photos 
Friday 16th June  Prize bingo – CRVH – 7.30pm (Nursery fundraising 

event)  
Saturday 24th June   MTB Challenge 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                  

 

 

Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 

 

Monday Art & Craft Club      Thursday Film Club  

 

Tuesday Nature Club         Friday Cycle Club    

 

Wednesday Football        

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 

 

I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 

                                     Week beginning: 2nd May 2017  

 

 
......................................................................................................................................................... 

 

 

 

 

Bike Club permission slip 

 

I give permission for my child / ren …………………………….. at bike club to go out on a 

supervised local bike ride. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………. 

 

  


